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"Only God knows the good that can come about by reading one good Catholic book." 
— St. John Bosco 

 
 
Madame President, 
 
From Doreen Gowans, National Communications Chair’s January communiqué, “The 
marketing working group has rolled out a couple of new initiatives. The League is so 
excited to introduce its Instagram account and To Inspire, a new permanent web page 
that has been added to the national website. The new web page can be found 
at cwl.ca/to-inspire/ or by clicking To Inspire at the top of the home page. Please share 
with members”. 
 
If you have not yet subscribed to the OPC On-Line Newsletter here is a link, check it 
out!  
https://cwl.on.ca/sites/default/files/newsletter/2021_February_OnLineNewsletter.pdf 
I took this quote from it, “Father, help me to see this Holy Season of Lent, as a time of 
spiritual renewal, rather than a time of deprivation.  Motivate me to reach a new level of 
experiencing Your grace.” 
 
Website Wednesday – Grab a coffee or tea and please visit the websites at Diocesan 
pembroke.on.cwl.ca, Provincial cwl.on.ca and National cwl.ca on Wednesdays to stay 
current. This is especially important these days as the face of the League is changing.  
 
Please inform me of any awards your members may receive, i.e., Citizen of the year, 
Maple Leaf Pin, Bellelle Guerin award. If you have a picture to accompany please send 
it along and I will submit it to the on-line Provincial Newsletter for you.  
 
Please keep all our League sisters in your prayers as we all, at some point, struggle 
with loneliness and the effects of isolation due to the pandemic. Stay connected to 
members, family, and friends - Stay healthy - Stay safe.  Remember to wear a mask 
and practice physical distancing.  
 
May Our Lady of Good Counsel guide you on your CWL journey. 
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